TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO
UNIT TRUST CORPORATION

Notice

of Material Change

The Trinidad and Tobago Unit Trust Corporation
wishes to announce the following change to the
Board of Directors:

Mr. Trevor Nicholas Gomez has resigned as a
Director to the Board of the Trinidad and
Tobago Unit Trust Corporation with effect from
September 16, 2020.

The Board of the Corporation wishes to express
its gratitude to Mr. Gomez for his service to the
Board.
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Notice of Material Change pursuant to the Trinidad and Tobago
Stock Exchange Rules.
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